
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In response to a number of the larger landowners wishing to redevelop, the Chuley Road area is identified 
in the National Park Authority’s Local Plan for mixed use redevelopment including housing, commercial 
and employment uses and public car parking.   Dartmoor National Park Authority commissioned a 
Masterplan for the site which will be a framework for development and once approved any applications 
must place their piece in the wider Masterplan ‘jigsaw’.  The Masterplan will therefore set general principles 
for developing the site, which reflect community priorities for the site, balanced with what is feasible to 
deliver. 
A plan is shown overleaf, more detail is available at www.dartmoor.gov.uk/ashburtonmasterplan.  We 
would welcome your comments on the Masterplan, positive and negative.  You may use this form to submit 
your comments, using additional sheets if necessary; letters and emails are also welcome. 

 

1. Are the proposals consistent with the vision and objectives for the site? 
 
 
 
2. What do you like about the proposals, what would you change? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3. Do you have any comments on the proposals for specific areas of Chuley Road? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. Do you have any other general comments on the Masterplan?   
 
  
 
 
 

Your details: 

CHULEY ROAD, ASHBURTON 
 

Please ensure we receive your comments by 12th December 2014 
 

Forward Planning, Dartmoor National Park Authority 
Parke, Bovey Tracey, Devon, TQ13 9JQ 
 

Tel. 01626 832093 
Email: forwardplanning@dartmoor.gov.uk  
Web site: www.dartmoor.gov.uk/ashburtonmasterplan     October 2014 

Name: 
Address: 
 
Email: 
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